
Mrs. Lillie’s 3’s Weekly News
February 26-March 1, 2024

Theme: Dental Health Letter: Dd Shape: Diamond

We had a fun week learning about different community helpers and why

they are important. To continue our theme about community helpers,

this week we will learn about dental health and what happens when you go to

the dentist. We will also learn about why it is important to take care of your

teeth. Our special visitor that was supposed to come to talk to the

preschoolers about going to the dentist has been postponed. She will come

and speak the first week in April instead of next week. We will learn

about what these people do and how they help our community.During

Bible Beginnings we will finish learning about the good Samaritan and we will

learn about when Jesus gets baptized. We will also continue to talk about

the importance of Lent and the hearts that the preschoolers have turned in.

It should be a great week at preschool!

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is now open. There is a link on

our website. The three year old class is NOT continuously enrolled, you must

go on to TADS and enroll so you can pick out what class section you want for

next year. Please let me know if you have any questions.


